
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Housing and Community Investment Department to report to the Housing 
Committee relative to the Density Bonus Program and the feasibility of requiring an 
established waitlist for tenants applying for restricted units. The report should also include 
the feasibility of implementing a database to monitor these units, the affordability of 
condominiums, and the possibility of identifying units as apartments instead of 
condominiums.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


